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From: Cathryn Lapedis
Subject: 1817 Abbott construction 

From: Cathryn Lapedis 

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 9:49 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: 1817 Abbott construction  

I am writing to support the proposed construction/zoning exception for 1817 Abbott. We are neighbors at 309 Glendale. 

We know the proposed alteration will be thoughtfully designed and a beautiful addition that will fit well with the style and 

community feel of our neighborhood. 

Often neighbors move because they need a little more space for a growing family and aren’t able to add small spaces into 

their current homes. We think this zoning exception allows for a small but important addition for our neighbors home and 

will help keep them in our neighborhood and preserve our close knit community. 

We offer our highest level of support for the proposal. 

Best , 

Cathryn Lapedis, neighbor 309 Glendale 

Sent from my iPhone 




